Vivian Stiver

Subject: SB 68

From: Bob Ermold [mailto:bermold @kpbsd.k12 ak.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 1:16 PM

To: Sen. Cathy Giessel

Subject: SB 68

Dear Senator Giessel,

I am writing to you today to voice my support of Senate Bill 68. I have been a member of the Kenai/Soldotna
Fish and Game Advisory Committee for the past five years and I currently serve as the Vice-Chair. During my
time on this committee it has been cumbersome to have to re-authorize the antlerless moose hunts each year,
particularly when it is out of cycle of statewide and regional meetings. With the Board of Game cycle now
moving to a three-year rotation, it would make sense to extend the re-authorization period of these hunts to
three years as well so that it falls within the timelines of this new cycle. Although we have not discussed this as
an entire group (and I’m not at liberty to speak on their behalf), based on previous discussions, I would venture
to guess that our committee would be in support of this as well. [ appreciate your time and consideration in this
matter.

Respectfully,

Bob Ermold, Vice Chairman

Kenai/Soldotna Fish and Game Advisory Committee



